Zimbra teresap@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

Garden Grove Traffic Commission Status Update

From : Kevin Rodgers <kcrodgers90@gmail.com> Tue, May 14, 2019 11:47 AM
Subject : Garden Grove Traffic Commission Status Update
To : cityclerk@ggcity.org

Good Morning Ms. Pomeroy,

Happy Tuesday! I hope you are doing well. I'm reaching out as I have recently accepted a
new employment opportunity and will need to move away from our beautiful city. With that
being said, I will need to resign from my position on the traffic commission and I require
some guidance as to what my next steps would be in this process. I apologize for the
inconvenience this may pose and thank you for your time in advance. I'll be looking forward
to hearing from you. Take care!

All the best,

Kevin Rodgers
LinkedIn: kevincullenrodgers




